TOR VERGATA

UNIVERSITY OF ROME

The Rector

Rome, April 091" 2019

To: UNICA Secretariat
Network of Universities from

the Capitals of Europe
office@unica-network.eu

Dear Madame/Sir,
With this letter, I give the full consent and support of the University of Rome Tor Vergata to

the candidature of Damiano Pinnacchio for the UNICA IRO Observer position.

The University of Rome Tor Vergata will cover all the expenses of Damiano Pinnacchio related
to the participation to the UNICA IRO Observer activities and meetings requested per year.

The University of Rome Tor Vergata will make sure that Damiano Pinnacchio will allocate the
necessary time in his job activities to attend his UNICA IRO Observer position.

Yours faithfully,
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